

Newsletter

Drouin West Primary School Issue No 17 - Friday 3rd SEPT TERM 3 2 1





IMPORTANT DATES

Mondays		Lunch Orders— Flexischools App
Tuesdays		Breakfast Club 8:30am—8:45am (Free to All)
		Library Open to Students at lunchtime
		At lunchtime for Gr 5/6's Beau, Rory & Jesse will be running AFL
Wednesdays		At lunchtime for Gr 3/4's the House Captains will be alternating weekly Chairball & Star Wars Dodgeball
Thursdays		Lunch Orders - Flexischools App
		Breakfast Club 8:30am—8:45am (Free to All)
		Library Open to Students at lunchtime
		At lunchtime for Prep/1/2's the House Captains will be running, running games (eg. Fruit Salad, Octopus etc.)
Fridays		Assembly @ 3:00pm – Online for students only
		Parents & Friends—1st Friday of the month @ 9:00am (after drop off)
Wed	1st Sept	*POSTPONED TBC* Coal Creek Excursion - Prep Students
Thurs	2nd Sept	*POSTPONED TBC* Coal Creek Excursion - Year 1 and Year 2
Mon-Fri	6th-10th Sept	*POSTPONED TBC* Year 3-6 Swimming Lessons
Mon-Fri Mon-Thurs		*POSTPONED TBC* Year 3-6 Swimming Lessons *POSTPONED TBC* Prep Swimming Lessons
	Sept 13th - 19th	·
Mon-Thurs	Sept 13th - 19th Sept 13th -17th	*POSTPONED TBC* Prep Swimming Lessons
Mon-Thurs Mon-Fri	Sept 13th - 19th Sept 13th -17th Sept 17th	*POSTPONED TBC* Prep Swimming Lessons *POSTPONED TBC* Year 1/2 Swimming Lessons
Mon-Thurs Mon-Fri	Sept 13th - 19th Sept 13th -17th Sept 17th Sept 18th Sept -	*POSTPONED TBC* Prep Swimming Lessons *POSTPONED TBC* Year 1/2 Swimming Lessons Last Day of Term 3 2:15 Finish
Mon-Thurs Mon-Fri Fri	Sept 13th - 19th Sept 13th -17th Sept 17th Sept 18th Sept - 3rd Oct	*POSTPONED TBC* Prep Swimming Lessons *POSTPONED TBC* Year 1/2 Swimming Lessons Last Day of Term 3 2:15 Finish School Holidays
Mon-Thurs Mon-Fri Fri Mon	Sept 13th - 19th Sept 13th -17th Sept 17th Sept 18th Sept - 3rd Oct 4th Oct	*POSTPONED TBC* Prep Swimming Lessons *POSTPONED TBC* Year 1/2 Swimming Lessons Last Day of Term 3 2:15 Finish School Holidays First Day of Term 4

From Mrs Halliday **Drouin West Primary School 'Be Safe, Be Kind, Be Respectful, Be a Learner'

Well done families - another week of remote!



Good afternoon Families,

Due to the ongoing level of community transmission of COVID-19, the Victorian Government has announced the current restrictions in place across Victoria will be extended. This means remote and flexible learning will continue in all Victorian schools until the end of Term 3. Any update or change to this will be communicated through the return to onsite learning plan that will be released next week.

There are no changes to the current operational settings in schools or the categories of students who can attend on-site.

On site supervision

Current arrangements will continue. An authorised worker permit will be required for authorised workers to attend a workplace, and parents and carers can only request on-site supervision at school for their child/ren if you cannot find any care arrangements and all authorised workers are working outside of the home. We are working with minimum staff supervising.

We can't thank you enough for the efforts that you are going to, to support your child/ren in their learning. If you have decided not to engage to remote learning, please call the office to be marked as absent.

We will continue to support in various ways and I can't thank my staff enough for the efforts they too are going to. It has been tough on everyone and we need to continue to work together to get through this TOGETHER.

2022 Planning

Please contact our school office on (03) 5625 1971 or via email if you are moving house or enrolling in another school for 2022 as soon as possible.

If you have another child to enrol next year, can you please do this ASAP, we are confirming enrolments now. We really need to know which siblings to expect in prep for 2022.

Wellbeing Supports

https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/ mental-health-support

Resources and services to support mental health for students, staff and parents.

We are very pleased to see the children's faces through our live meets and it seems everyone is thriving on the connection.

Please keep an eye out for announcements through DOJO, Seesaw and Google

Classrooms for our Seniors.

I hope that the fathers and father figures in our community enjoy the day on Sunday and your child/ren treat you well.

Kelly Halliday

Principal

Show us your remote learning photos! drouin.west.ps@education.vic.gov.au



